Westfield Area Middle School Band Members Selected for WSMA's Middle Level
State Honors Project

Congratulations to Alyssa and Katie on their selection into WSMA's Middle Level State Honors project.
Alyssa and Katie will perform for the State music convention on Saturday, October 26th at Verona High

School.
Gabby and Zoey were also selected as alternates for this group. Hundreds of students from around the state
audition for this group, so it is a huge honor and distinction for these students to be recognized and selected

for this musical project.




